
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  1/6/20 
Start time:   7:00 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   19 members, 0 guests 
 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Budget vote for 2020.  DJ Amodeo made a motion to accept the proposed budget, 

keeping the membership dues the same as last year.  LLoyd Quick seconded the 
motion. All presented voted in favor. 

● Field report, Redwing:  Rob Schulze said there is nothing new except for a few 
additional obstacles put into place around the field.  Rob suggested that we reach out 
to the owner of Redwing to try and get an understanding as to what sort of agreement 
the owners have with the obstacle course guy. 

● Fred DiMaria went over the current financial status for the club. 
● A discussion followed on the urgency of finding a new flying field.  Current factors 

are pushing this, including the new obstacle course, the new proposed FAA rules 
regarding registering established fields going forward, etc… 

● Peter Jagich mentioned that he is still waiting to hear back from the towns of Lagrange 
and Unionvale regarding community days this coming year. 

● Voting in of club officers for 2020.  No additional nominees were received.  Peter 
Jacgich made a motion to have the secretary make a single vote for the whole slate of 
officers.  Glenn Stubbs seconded the motion.  All presented voted in favor.  The 
officers for 2020 are as follows: 

○ President Peter Jagich 
○ Vice President Rob Schulze 
○ Secretary Flavio Ambrosini 
○ Treasurer Fred DiMaria 
○ Membership Warren Batson 
○ Field Director Redwing (open) 
○ Field Director Wallkill Rob VanDerMeulen 
○ Lead Flight Instructor Warren Batson 
○ Safety Officers Jerry Rohling, Glenn Stubbs 
○ News Editor (open) 
○ Activities Director (open) 
○ Directors at Large Otto Loorents, (open), (open) 

● Bob Allen reported that we are all set for the Scale Building Seminar this month.  It is 
scheduled for January 11, with a rain date of the 18th.  Roy Vaillancourt will be giving 
a talk regarding his new Sopwith Dolphin build. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned:   8:00 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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